
 

 

Av. Barbacena 1200      Santo Agostinho      30190-131 Belo Horizonte, MG      Brazil      Tel.: +55 31 3506-5024     Fax +55 31 3506-5025 
 

 

   Page  1  of  1  
 

This text is a translation, provided for information only. The original text in Portuguese is the legally valid version. 

 

COMPANHIA ENERGÉTICA DE MINAS GERAIS – 

CEMIG  
LISTED COMPANY  –  CNPJ 17.155.730/0001-64  –  NIRE 31300040127 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MARKET NOTICE 
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Inquiry by B3 
 

Cia. Energética de Minas Gerais – CEMIG 
To Mr. Maurício Fernandes Leonardo Júnior 

Chief Investor Relations Officer 

 

Subject: Request for information on news media report 
 

Dear Sirs, 
 

A news report in the newspaper Valor Econômico, on April 11, 2019, under the headline:   

–   “Zema: Sales of Cemig subsidiaries will happen in coming months” 

– contains, among other information, reports that the governor of Minas Gerais: 

1. – has stated that sales of Cemig subsidiaries will happen in coming months; 

2. – believes that these companies will be sold by the start of 2020.  

We request information/explanations on the items indicated, by April 12, 2019, including your 

confirmation of them or otherwise, and also any other information considered to be material. 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Reply by CEMIG 
 

Dear Ms. Ana Lucia da Costa Pereira, 

Supervision Office for Companies and Equity Security Offerings – B3 S.A. – Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão 
 

In response to Official Letter 207/2019-SAE, of April 11, 2019, Cemig reports that it has been 

keeping the market and other interested parties duly updated on the processes of sale of the 

assets that are listed in its disinvestment program, originally published in a Material 

Announcement on June, 1, 2017; – and that, further, there is no new information which, in 

light of CVM Instruction 358/2002, would justify publication of any new Material 

Announcement on any of these processes. 

  

Cemig takes this opportunity to reiterate its commitment to transparency and best market practices in 

communication with the market. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Belo Horizonte, April 12, 2019 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Maurício Fernandes Leonardo Júnior 

Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer 


